
Project Update 
2017 Road Rehabilitation Project 

 
Date: 06/02/17 
 
Bay Cities has completed the street paving work.  In the upcoming weeks they will be 
working on cleaning up construction debris and trash from the various streets as well as 
adjusting manhole and water valve covers to grade.  The traffic striping crew will be on 
site to layout and install traffic markings and striping. 
 
This will be the last Friday update.  If you have any questions or concerns about the 
remaining work please contact me at (925) 299-3247.  Your patience throughout this 
project has been greatly appreciated. 
 
Matt Luttropp 
Senior Engineer 
City of Lafayette 
 
 


